

## SANDWICH STREET \$1 MILLION ENHANCEMENTS SURVEY AND ONLINE COMMUNITY MEETING

As part of the Gordie Howe International Bridge project, just over three kilometres of Sandwich Street in Windsor, Ontario will be reconstructed. Sandwich Street reconstruction will stretch from south of the Rosedale Avenue roundabout past Ojibway Parkway to McKee Avenue.

In addition to this work, \$1 million will be invested by the project Community Benefits Plan to further enhance the Sandwich Business Improvement Area.

Learn more about the Sandwich Street Improvements and Upcoming Construction Work

Join the project team for an online meeting to learn more about the reconstruction project, information about the \$1

million enhancements, as well as a question-and-answer period.

Wednesday, February 23, 2022 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. and/or 6:30 - 7:30 p.m.

Register to attend by emailing info@wdbridge.com or phoning 1-884-322-1773.

The meeting link will be shared upon registration. The presentation, meeting materials and a video of the meeting will be posted to the project website following the event.

## \$1 Million Enhancements Survey

Through the Community Benefits Plan, the project team is investing \$1 million to further enhance the Sandwich Business Improvement Area, in addition to the Sandwich Street reconstruction project. The project team is collecting feedback from the Sandwich community through a survey that will help determine how the \$1 million should be prioritized.

How to participate in the survey: The survey is available online and/or a paper hardcopy by request.

The survey will close on March 7, 2022. Paper surveys will not be accepted after this date.

To take the survey online visit gordiehoweinternationalbridge.com. Select the "Sandwich Street" tab under the "Construction" section of the website. This will direct you to the Sandwich Street Reconstruction page where the survey link is located.

You can request a paper hard copy of the survey by emailing info@wdbridge.com, or by phoning 1-844-322-1773. Return completed surveys by scanning or taking a photo of it and email it to info@wdbridge.com, or by dropping off the paper copy at the Windsor Public Library John Muir Branch at 363 Mill Street, Windsor, Ontario.

## **Find Out More:**



@GordieHoweBrg



@GordieHoweBridge



@gordiehowebrg



WDBA-APWD



YouTube.com/GordieHoweBridge



 ${\it Gordie Howe International Bridge.com}$ 



1-844-322-1773



WDBA APWD
WINDSOR-DETROIT RRIDGE AITHORITY | AUTORITÉ DIL PONT WINDSOR-DETROIT

info@wdbridge.com